
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
Commercial Burglaries 

                        016th District - Jefferson Park  
                         
About the Crime:  
This alert gives notice to businesses in the 16th District (Jefferson Park) of an 
increase in Commercial Burglary related incidents that have occurred in recent 
weeks. In these incidents, unknown offender(s) enter the premises by prying open a 
rear or side door or by breaking out the front door windows to gain entry. Once they 
have gained entry, the offender(s) disable the phone and alarm systems before 
stealing cash from the premises.     
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4300 block of N. Milwaukee on July 02, 2015 at approximately 2:00 AM. 

• 6300 block of N. Cicero on June 28-29, 2015 between 9:50 PM - 6:45 AM. 

• 4300 block of N. Milwaukee on June 26, 2015 at approximately 4:50 AM. 

• 3900 block of N. Cicero on June 26, 2015 at approximately 11:54 PM. 

• 4800 block of W. Lawrence on June 19-23, between 4:00 PM – 1:40 PM. 

• 4700 block of N. Milwaukee on June 22 at approximately 4:30 AM. 
 
About the Offenders: 
Unknown offender(s)   
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this situation and alert neighboring business in the area about these 
crimes.   

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area and report 
immediately. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information as well as 
direction of flight, if known. 

• Contact Area North Detectives if you develop any information on the above 
incidents. 

 

If you have any information, 
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-826 
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